Dear Golf Enthusiasts,

The 4™ Annual Sanford McFarlane Family Invitational Golf Tournament at OslerBrook Golf and Country
Club on Friday, June 3"s only five weeks away.

Participants from the previous tournaments know it is a great day of golf. New for 2011 is the venue.
OlserBrook is a 7,000 yard championship course that provides a private golf experience combined with
PGA Tour conditions overlooking scenic Niagara Escarpment and Georgian Bay.

Participants will enjoy a day of great golf followed by light appetizers, an outstanding dinner and a
chance to bid on silent auction items. Highlights from previous years auctions include a 12-month
comprehensive Executive Medical and Healthcare program at the Cleveland Clinic Canada and an
Alexander Ovechkin autographed jersey.

Prizes will also be awarded for lowest team score, longest drive, closest to the pin, most honest team,
and the always hotly contested best outfit.

This year’s proceeds will support The Jack Project. The mission of The Jack Project is to “support our
youth as they transition from late high school into their years of college, university or independent
living, helping them to achieve and sustain their optimal mental health”. To find out more about this
initiative, please visit their website at www.thejackproject.org.

Pathways to Education Canada, The United Way, Toronto East General Hospital and Ballet Jorgen, as
well as other initiatives, continue to be very important to our Foundation.

The last three years have sold out. To avoid disappointment, please send in the attached registration
form as soon as possible or visit The Sanford McFarlane Family Foundation website at
www.smffoundation.com.

We look forward to seeing you on the 3",
Thank you,

The McFarlane Family



